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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
David Camp, President                                                                                                                                      

734-474-7973 

Derek Harvey, Vice President                                                                                             Gloria Hammonds 

   844-3163                                                                                                                                 455-9009 

Linda Bedard, Secretary                                                                                                      Lillian Sanderson 

455-2616                                                                                                                                 981-5929 

Ted Davis, Treasurer                                                                                                            

455-4337                                                                                                                                                              

      Diane Tenerowicz                                                                                                                  

455-4115                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                    

CARRIAGE HILLS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION PHONE 734-459-0422 

OUR E-MAIL ADDRESS IS...CANTONCHHA @AOL.COM 

 

 Membership in the Carriage Hills Homeowners Association is mandatory for the lot 

 owners in Carriage Hills subdivisions.  The annual assessment/dues cover the costs of 

 maintaining all common grounds.  Please feel free to contact any of the board members 



 listed above should you have any questions. 
   

 

 

ANNUAL 

CARRIAGE HILLS SUB-DIVISION GARAGE SALE 

MAY 13, 14 & 15
TH

 2010 
Our Six Subdivisions of CHHA will hold its annual garage sale. May 13th, 14th and 15th, 

Thursday, Friday and Saturday. The third weekend in May. (ADS WILL BE PLACED IN 

THE LOCAL NEWSPAPERS). Choose your own times to open and close. Join us for one, two 

or three days. GOOD luck with your sale!!!   (See Map)                on next page                     → 

 

BE A GOOD NEIGHBOR  

Please don’t park your vehicle so that it blocks the sidewalk. Walkers should 

not have to detour over your lawn. 
 

HOMEOWNERS BORDERING PARKS 
The Board of Directors is asking all homeowners who border the Parks to call Police if you 

notice any foul play going on in our parks. Anything you consider suspicious, destructive or out 

of order, please call. They cannot patrol our parks. WE ARE OUR BEST WATCH DOG!   
PLEASE REMEMBER NO DUMPING ALLOWED IN OUR PARKS! THIS IS A CANTON TOWNSHIP 

ORDINANCE 2,12A AND VIOLATORS CAN BE SUBJECTED TO A FINE!!!! 

               

                                                        

BOARD MEETINGS 2010  

Summer Meetings held in the Parks… 7:00 P.M. 
June 3rd: Leeann Park            July 8th:  Hanridge Park           August 5th:  Paul Revere 

 

All other meetings are held the 1
st
 Thursday of the month…(except January) 

Meetings are held at the Canton Twp City Hall located at 1150 S. Canton Center Rd. at 7:00 pm 

All meetings are open and we welcome any homeowner who wishes to attend. 

 

ATTENTION ALL HOMEOWNERS! AT OUR MAY 6
TH

 MEETING WE WILL WELCOME CANTON’S 

FIRE MARSHALL TO ANSWER ANY QUESTIONS CONCERNING YOUR HOME SAFETY!  

 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN TAKING PART OF YOUR HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, PLEASE 

CONTACT US AT THIS E-MAIL ADDRESS… CANTONCHHA@AOL.COM 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

JUST MOVED IN? 

                                               CHANGE IN RECORD OF OWNERSHIP? 

 

TEAR OFF COUPON AND MAIL TO CHHA. P.O. BOX 87005 – CANTON, MICH. 48187-0005. 

 If you have just moved, we will send you a packet of information including bylaws, map, etc. 

 



If there has been a change in the record of ownership of your property, please inform us so we may change 

our records accordingly. 

Month moved in ____________________ Own____ Rent_____ e-mail address__________________________ 

Name______________________________________Lot#_______Address_____________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 


